Recorder Club
Grades 3-8: Starts: 9/19/18

2018 - 2019

e What is the All Saints Recorder Club?
The ASA Recorder Club is for students who already know how to play recorder and want to have some more fun
with it. It challenges them to go that step beyond. It means practicing extra beyond your class lessons. Extra belts
are earned for the extra effort put in!
These are the concerts currently under consideration:
Halloween, Christmas Show (12/13); featured at a school mass (TBA); Variety Show (TBA)

e Who can be in the club? When will we meet? Where will we meet?

The club is open to Grades 3-8, experienced players.

Wednesday: 1:55 — 2:30 in the Music Room. (Note the new time for the club.) We will start promptly.
Sign-in to Stay ‘N Play will be after club this year. They will have any notes for changes from the office.

o O O O

Bus students can still attend. You should be packed up and have your items outside the Music Room. We
will work together on music missed. | ask that walkers stay the extra 10 minutes until 2:30.

e Isit every week? Do | have to do every concert?
o Yes, we do meet every week. We will prepare for the events as they come up. If you know you can’t make

a rehearsal ahead of time, please let me know by sending in a note or an email. Thank you. | will also let
you know if | need to cancel by email.

e  What will we play?
We will do music to fit the occasion. Different levels and styles of music are given to give a little challenge to this
group but also just to have some fun. The pride and talent that come out of this group show off the academic

excellence of ASA! I’'m hoping to have some takers to learn how to play alto recorder this year.
Mrs. Broderick

Recorder Club
Grades 3-8

2018 - 2019

Name of Student: Grade

Parents/Guardian Name:

Please fill out this portion of the form and return it to school by Tues. 9/18/18 or email me at
Kathy.Broderick@dor.org of your child’s interest to join the club. Talk to me if you decide to join after

this date — we can always figure it out!

I’'m looking so forward to another fun year!


mailto:Kathy.Broderick@dor.org

